
 

 
 

Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
November 19, 2015 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
RE: EB-2015-0304 
 
In response to your November 5, 2015 letter in the above named matter please be 
advised that Burlington Hydro wishes to participate on the Board’s Pole Attachments 
Working Group (“PAWG”).   
 
Burlington Hydro is a licensed electricity distributor serving over 65,000 customers 
situated in the City of Burlington. Because its rates and other regulated charges are set 
by the Board, Burlington Hydro has a direct interest in this matter. The undersigned will, 
if selected, serve on the PAWG and bring experience in rate setting (under both Cost of 
Service and IRM) and other aspects of regulation suitable to the PAWG’s objectives and 
to subsequent phases of this initiative.  
 
If you require anything further please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at 
905.332.1851, extension 284 or by email at kfarmer@burlingtonhydro.com. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
K. Farmer 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc.  Mr. J. Saunders, Vice President Regulatory Compliance and Asset Management 


